
May 15, 2015           

  
    

WOW! It has been a phenomenal year! Can you believe that in 13 more school days your 5th Graders will be 6th 
Graders?  They have learned a lot, matured, and are ready for a new chapter in their school career. We trust 
that it has been as memorable and positive for your children as it has been for us. Please remind your child 
that school is not over yet.   We need your continued support in ensuring that the year ends as positive as it 
began. 
   
For the final time this year, please take a few minutes to: 

 Access the portal and review your child’s grades. 

 Review your child’s work binder.   

 Discuss grades and/or comments, organization, neatness, and the quality of the work.   

 Provide your child with encouragement to continue doing an outstanding job and suggestions for how 
to improve their work, effort, and conduct.   

 Gather and sign all test papers and any papers with a grade of “D” or lower.   

 Staple or clip all graded papers together so your child can turn them in.  
 Finally, please respond by email indicating that you have seen and discussed your child’s work and 

grades by Monday, May 18, 2015. 

 

 

Mrs. Azcuy        Mrs. Flores 
sazcuy@dadeschools.net      jennieflores@dadeschools.net 

   

Your child has access to instructional websites that support and supplement math, science, and reading 
instruction.  Please encourage them to use the sites! 

 

Comments:                 

                

                
Student Signature   Date   Parent Signature   Date 

Looking Ahead 

 

Monday, May 18th  ~Rock Odyssey - Field Trip to Adrienne Arsht Center – For safety and 
security, students should wear their black Leewood uniform shirt and 
long pants.  They should also bring a bag lunch.   

 

Tuesday, May 19th    ~Field Day  - 9:00-11:30am 

Thursday, May 21st     ~Safety Patrol and WLWD Field Trip 

Friday, May 22nd     ~Sports Day 

Monday, May 25th    ~Memorial Day – No School – Legal Holiday 

Wed. – Fri. 
May 27th, 28th, and 29th  ~ Philadelphia, Pennsylvania Out-of-State Field Trip  
 

Wednesday, June 3rd   ~End-of-Year Luncheon 

Thursday, June 4th  ~Promotion Ceremony at the JCC – Invitation will be forthcoming 
Last Day of School 
 

Friday, June 5th    ~Teacher Planning Day – No School 
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